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Dear Parents,

On behalf of the Elementary PE Department, we would like to give you a warm welcome to the 2014-2015 school year. We are looking forward to an exciting and successful year.

It’s our goal in GAA’s PE program to provide all students with a diverse, enjoyable, and challenging program. Throughout the year we will explore six diverse areas of movement and games where your students will learn the skills, strategies, and tools necessary to excel in any and all areas of sport, games, and overall physical activity. Some of the units that may be covered will be Cooperative Games, Invasion Games, Net Games, Gymnastics, Base Games, Movement Activities & more. 

In addition to our regular Physical Education classes we will also include year-long Fitness and Swimming units designed to booster our varied PE curriculum. Students will have one fitness class and one swimming class per 8-day cycle. Whether in school or outside of it, we encourage parents and families to take an active role throughout this process in helping to foster physically active lifestyles. We always love hearing our students’ stories of the activities and sports they’re involved with outside of school.

As a reminder, on PE days all students should wear full PE uniforms (GAA shirt, shorts and adequate tennis/shoes). This will assist with maximum comfort and safety while participating in activities. In addition, on PE swimming days, students should bring their swimming kit – swimsuit, sandals, towel, cap (girls), goggles, and a plastic bag (for wet swimsuit). 

Please feel free to contact us if there is anything you think will help your child reach their full physical potential (i.e. preference, disabilities, medical needs, etc.). Also, if you or someone you know has expertise in an activity or sport and you or they might want to come present to one of our classes, please contact us at the emails below, we’d love to have you.

Once again, we are extremely excited for the upcoming school year. And so, from all of the GAA Elementary PE team… Let’s Go!

Sincerely,

Dylan McShain

Elementary PE Coordinator

Dylan McShain – d.mcshain_gaa@gemsedu.com
Alex Alves – a.alves_gaa@gemsedu.com
Kirsten Baillie: K.baillie_gaa@gemsedu.com
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